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Bulletin #23-25  
 

April 9, 2025 

 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 
 

 

 

The Local 13 Family Scholarship application 

packets are available.  Members will need to 

email the Dues office for clearance (good 

standing) then an application with 

instructions will be emailed to the member. 

Dues email: steve.flores@ilwu13.org or 

traci.takigawa@ilwu13.org. 

 

Any Local 13 member with a child who will 

graduate from high school in the 2025 

school year and has a minimum 3.0 grade 

point average (no exceptions!) can apply. 

 

Complete packets must be turned in by close of business Friday, June 13, 2025. If 

you have any questions, please contact Paula Pope at 310-830-1130, ext. 1310 or 

via email: paula.pope@ilwu13.org. 
 

 
  
Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera   Brandi Good   Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President       Secretary/Treasurer 
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